
Dear Parents & Community 
 

This is our last newsletter for term three!  The holidays are almost upon us and then we will be hurtling 

towards  school concerts, year 7 graduations and of course Christmas. 

Thursday Stoppage 
Just a reminder that we will be running a modified program at school tomorrow between 2.30 – 3.30pm as 

some members of our staff have elected to participate in the AEU state-wide rolling stoppage. We will 

provide adequate supervision during that time for your child/ren but normal lessons as such will not be run. 

Enrolments for 2020 
As mentioned in previous newsletters we are making initial plans for classes and staffing for 2020. Knowing 

numbers means we can keep class sizes to a minimum. Enrolment estimates are a key element in this 

planning.  If your child/ren WILL NOT be attending our school next year (excluding the current Year 7s) 

would you please contact the school office as soon as possible? 

If you intend for your child to commence school at Bellevue Heights Primary next year and you haven’t yet 

done so please contact the school so arrangements can be made to provide you with enrolment forms.  

In addition if you know people whose children are likely to start at our school please encourage them to 

contact us soon.  

COMING EVENTS FOR THE CALENDAR 
Wednesday  ..September 18 .. Year 4/5 classes 3 day camp to Aldinga 
Friday ............September 20 .. Whole School Assembly run by  Mr Mueller’s & Mrs Petrovic’s classes 
Monday .........September 23 .. Last day to order and pay for end of term pizza lunch 
Thursday .......September 26 .. SRC carnival afternoon + Casual Day 
  Junior Field Naturalists’ Club 7pm in school hall 

Friday ........ September 27...Last day for term 3   Pizza lunch day.  No casual day. 

                                   Students finish at 2:30pm 

Monday .........October 14 ....... First Day for Term 4 
Monday .........October 21 ....... BIG-A-THON games whole school fundraiser 
Thursday  ......October 24 ....... Book Fair  -  ‘Look and Wish Day’ 
Friday  ...........October 25 ....... Book Fair sales  
Monday .........October 28 ....... Book Fair sales    
Friday ............November 1 ..... Whole school assembly run by Mr Mallee’s class 
Monday .........November 4 ..... Governing Council 7.30pm      Finance 7pm 
Friday ...........November 8 .... Transition morning (9 - 11am) for 2020 reception students 
      Information pack will be sent home to enrolled students Term 4 - Week 1 
Friday ...........November 15 .. Transition morning (9 - 11am) for 2020 reception students 
Friday ...........November 22 .. Transition morning (9 - 11am) for 2020 reception students 

Newsletter Week 9 Term 3 
Wednesday 18 September 2019 

Learning & Growing Together to Enrich the World 

 BELLEVUE  HEIGHTS  PRIMARY  SCHOOL 

 We can be contacted on Telephone:   8278 7182 Fax:   8370 2671 
 Email: bellevue.ps891@schools.sa.edu.au 
 Email student absences to:  absences.bhps470@schools.sa.edu.au 
 Website: www.bellevueps.sa.edu.au 
 Out of School Hours Care (OSHC): Telephone:   8278 9439      or     0401 121 798 
 CRICOS Provider Number: 00018A 

Bell Times 
  8.40am    Students can arrive 
  9:00am School starts 
10:55am Recess starts 
11:25am Recess ends 
  1:05pm Eat lunch in class 
  1:15pm Play time starts 
  1:50pm Lunch ends 
  3:30pm School ends 
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Winter Sports 
On the 6th of September, Friday evening we 

celebrated our winter sports participation in our 

gymnasium. Students who participated were 

given a photo of their team, a certificate and a 

plaque to place on a shield. It was a lovely 

evening with students, parents and some 

grandparents enjoying the company of one 

another. Well done to all those students who 

enjoyed the benefits of team sport involvement. 

Of course these events would not happen 

without the wonderful support of people willing to 

be coaches and managers.  And of course 

thanks to the parents who helped on the evening 

with the BBQ and the dishes! 

Festival Music 
It was an absolute delight to attend the Festival 

of Music last week. Our small but enthusiastic 

choir performed well. Thanks to Mrs Grasby and 

Mrs Arnold for all their work leading up to the 

event. 

 

Until next newsletter all the best! Oh a reminder 

that school does finish one hour earlier on the 

last Friday of term. Have a restful break from 

preparing school lunches and if you are 

travelling over the long week-end, be safe. 

Kind regards  

Marie-Louise, Mary and Birgit 

PRINCIPAL   AWARDS 
Each fortnight Principal’s Awards are earned by 
students for displaying attributes of  the following: 
achievement, caring, collaboration, showing initiative, 
citizenship or persistence. 
The following students have earned Principal 
Awards: 
Nyssa, Elicia, Sara & Selita. 
 

Awards for Excellence Recipients 
This fortnight the following students earned a certificate:   
Nguyen, Robbie, Tahlia, Evie, Luke, Abi, Fuyan & Jay. 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Orhan represented our school in the  

Southern Heights District SAPSASA soccer 
 

Last week I attended SAPSASA Football (soccer) district carnival as a 
representative of Southern Heights, to play in a carnival at West 
Beach. Our team did  very well winning all 9 games and were the 
Division 3 winners. I enjoyed the competition and the whole week of 
football. It was great to meet new people and make new friends. 
by Orhan  

A MESSAGE FROM OUR  
STUDENT WELFARE WORKER 

Dear Parents 
After more than 7 years as the student welfare worker 
at Bellevue Heights I now have to put some more time 
and energy into my own practice. I have taken term 4 
off to do so. 
Adelaide Drama Therapy and Counselling has been 
my own practice for the last 5 years. Drama Therapy 
is a creative arts therapy that uses the performance 
arts to promote psychological, emotional and social 
change. If you would like to know more please have a 
look on my website www.adelaidedramatherapy.net 
or ring me on  
0466 035 667. 
I have thoroughly enjoyed working with our wonderful 
students and their families. Bellevue Heights is such a 
beautiful community driven school and I will miss all of 
you next term. 

Warm regards , Maressa Derry  

Assembly Monday 16 September 

http://www.adelaidedramatherapy.net
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OSHC  LIBRARY  CORNER 

OSHC has finally got their own library corner. Thanks to the suggestion of Emily who 
thought the children who wanted a quiet place to read during OSHC, should also 

have a selection of books available to choose 
from. She got the whole process rolling by 
meeting with the groups each night to see if the 
other children also wanted a library. When they 
all agreed she began asking families for donations of books that they no 
longer used at home. The donations flooded in. We now needed to find an 
area of the room that would be suitable and a nice bookcase. We made a 
sign, chose the area and NOW thanks to Emily’s hard work we have our very 
own library. 
The OSHC service would like to thank the many families who donated 

books and the school library who also donated books. 

BOOK FAIR TERM 4 - Week 2 
 

Please put these dates in your 
diary: 
24 October Book Fair 'Look and 

Wish Day' 
25 and 28 October Book Fair sales 

More information is coming next term. 
 

SCHOOL  JUMPER  

SALE  
LOST  PROPERTY 

Our lost property box 
has been cleaned out 
and we now have a HUGE amount of jumpers avail-
able for a gold coin donation for this week only. 
 
For future reference can you please ensure you 
name all items of clothing and containers your child 
brings to school so they can be returned promptly. 

SRC  CARNIVAL  DAY + 
Casual Day 

Thursday 25 September   
1:55 - 3:10 pm 

 

In week 10 on Thursday it’s SRC Carnival 
Day plus casual day. 

 Tickets will be on sale in weeks 9 & 10 in the 
mornings.   

SRC will be going to classrooms 
selling tickets.  

20 cents per ticket – limit 25 
tickets per child. 

Stalls run by classes include: 
food, fun activities & competitions. 

No money will be used for 
purchases on the day.   

Tickets are not available from the school office. 
 

This is the only SRC fundraiser for the year.   
Distribution of proceeds will be decided by SRC executive. 

FESTIVAL OF MUSIC - SENIOR CHOIR 
Throughout the year the senior choir with students from years 5,6 and 7 rehearsed each week 
with Paula Grasby, learning the songs in this year’s Festival of Music.     
On Wednesday 11 September our choir students performed on stage at the Adelaide Festival 
Theatre as part of the Public Primary 
Schools’ Festival of Music.  
Congratulations and well done to our 
students.   
 

The performance - by Matilda   
On Wednesday 11 September the senior choir went to the 
Festival Theatre to perform the songs they had been 
learning all year. They arrived at the Festival Theatre at 
quarter past six to get ready and warm up. The show 
started at seven thirty with the opening song – You, Me 
and the Wide Open Sky. The choir sang for two hours 
with a few intervals. The show ended at nine thirty with the 
closing song – Get On Your Feet. The night was 
amazing. The senior choir did a great job learning and 
performing the songs.    



FOR  ALL  EVENTS  LISTED,  FURTHER  INFORMATION  CAN  BE  OBTAINED  FROM  THE  SCHOOL  OFFICE 
Groups advertising in community news are not necessarily endorsed by the school. 

Families need to use their own discretion whether to seek more information about them. 

BELLEVUE  HEIGHTS  JUNIOR  FIELD  NATURALISTS’  CLUB 
This club is only one of two in Adelaide and is a nature club for children 5 yrs upwards and is affiliated with the Field 
Naturalists’ Society of SA. Next meeting Thursday 26 Spetember in school Activity Hall at 7:00pn. 
Contact is Rona Sakko 0419827723 ronadel@dodo.com.au 

FLINDERS  LITTLE  ATHLETICS - Flinders University Oval  
2019-2020 season starts Friday 11 October. Registrations now open at www.littleathletics.com.au    Meets are on Fridays.  Full 
calendar online at  www.flinderslac.org/calendar 

FRIENDS  OF  SHEPHERDS  HILL  RECREATION  PARK 
20 year celebration - all welcome. Sunday 29/9  11am - 3pm at the park. Guided walks at 11.30 & 1.30. Children’s activities. 
Facilities for you to BBQ lunch from 12 noon or BYO picnic. Official ceremony at 1pm. 

GRASSHOPPER SOCCER 

Grasshopper Soccer will be running again next term, commencing Thursday 24 
October for 7 weeks.  During Term 4, Bellevue Heights students receive a $15 
discount on their class fees – making the term fee only $110! 

Please visit the school office to collect the latest flyer.  For more information  visit website 
www.grasshoppersoccer.com.au  OR contact Bobby by phone 0480129125  OR  email 
innersouth@grasshoppersoccer.com.au 

HOLIDAY  PROGRAMS 
CDW Studios - School of visual effects & entertainment design 
Workshop & weekly classes for 9 -14 year olds to learn how to draw, paint & design from working industry professionals. 
Students will have the opportunity to have a hands on experience drawing on paper with guided instructions. Various days and 
times.  Info at www.cdwstudios.com  To book email  info@cdswstudios.com 

LIFE BE IN IT  -  Unley High School 
Basketball, handball and soccer (Futsal)  5 sessions for $30.  $15 for a basketball or soccer (Futsal) ball.  Basketball & soccer 
(Futsal) children will need to bring a ball. Friday 18, Saturday 19 and Sunday 20 October.   
sports gala - 1/2 day $35 / full day $65.  Wednesday 9 and Thursday 10 October.  Ages 5 -13 yrs. 
For more information, times and registrations go to www.lifebeinitunley.org or call 8272 2121 

JUNIOR  SQUASH   
Holiday and ongoing programs at South Adelaide Squash Centre. Holidays: 28/9 & 5/10 12-3pm $15 per session everything 
supplied. Ongoing: Wednesdays 4 - 5pm & Thursdays 4.30 - 6pm $5 all equipment supplied.  Enquiries: Jay Molloy 
0400641397 or jaytmolloy@gmail.com 

UPCOMING  EVENT  FOR  TERM  4 
 

‘BIG’ A-Thon Games Day 
Monday 21 October  -  Week 2, Term 4 

Every second year P&F hold an A-Thon based 
fundraiser with a different theme. 

This year will be a games based 
‘BIG’-A-Thon. ‘BIG’ is ‘Bellevue 
Intercultural Game’ A-thon and 
students will be participating in 
various intercultural games 
throughout the day in class and 

buddy class groups. 
Sponsorship forms will go home soon so you can 
start collecting in the school holidays. 

IF  YOUR  CHILD  WISHES  TO  OBTAIN  
SPONSORS  PLEASE  ONLY  ALLOW  THEM  

TO  DO  SO  IN  YOUR  COMPANY 

HOW  DO  YOU  OBTAIN  SPONSORS? 
Ask your relatives (aunts and uncles, grandparents etc.) 

Ask neighbours and your friends. 
Take the sponsorship card to work – ask your 

workmates to sponsor your children. 
Take the sponsorship card to sporting activities. 
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Gym Air Con 
Target $60,000 
Current balance 

$37,480 

 $60,000    
 

$45,000 
 

$30,000 
 

$15,000 
  
  

Premier’s Indonesian Reading Challenge 

http://www.grasshoppersoccer.com.au
mailto:innersouth@grasshoppersoccer.com.au

